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Take Jesus to the Streets 

     How often do you share Jesus with someone you have never met? Perhaps it is regularly 

or only on a rare occasion, and just maybe that is not something you have done. Whatever the 

answer might be, the Apostle Paul says in 1 Corinthians 9:19 “For though I am free from all, 

I have made myself a servant to all, that I 

might win more of them.” There are many 

ways to share our faith with people we 

encounter, from our testimony to serving 

others. We can even share our faith by reading 

our Bible, going to church, or even just being a 

good friend and listener. However you choose 

to share your faith, it is important to pray that 

the Holy Spirit will give you opportunities to 

share Jesus with others. It is evident that the 

Apostle Paul desired others to know Christ, by 

serving them, loving them, and living a 

consistent Christ centered life. 

     What an awesome end to 2024! God is so 
good! We are excited to see all the Lord has in 

store for this new year. Please pray about an 

opportunity that we have been given to go serve and evangelize alongside some dear long 
time missionary friends of ours in Peru for 2-3 months in late Spring through early Summer. 

In addition, this will also allow for us to meet up with our home church from Alabama in 

Costa Rica before flying back to the States. We have not yet committed but ask specific 
prayer for the Lord to reveal what He wants us to do. Pray for discernment and obedience 

during this time. In the upcoming weeks, we will send out a separate email with more details 

and information/deadlines to include how much we need to raise if we embark on this 
amazing ministry opportunity. 

     We are excited to announce that 

this year we will be taking the 

Gospel to the streets with a sense of 
urgency. Please be in prayer as we 

prepare for campgrounds, churches, 

and communities we will be serving 
and ministering to. God is so good, 

as January has started out with a 

full schedule. February and March 
are looking pretty good with a few 

open dates and April already full. 

The Lord has laid upon our hearts 2 
Timothy 4:1-5, as we go meet 

people where they are and take 

them where they need to go. It is 



our prayer that we will be able reach many people across our nation and around the world 

with the Gospel that will change their lives forever. Pray specifically that we will have 
opportunities to share and for me (Matt) to be able to preach on this passage in many places 

by the end of the year. If you are not already on our schedule, we would love to talk with 

you. May you have a God filled day and a Jesus conversation or two. 

In Christ, 

Pastor Matt 

Meeting people where they are and taking them where they need to go! 

Thank you for your continued support! 

If you would like more info on how you could support this ministry, please email us at 

teamredoakministries@gmail.com for more information. 


